
 
 
• ATTENTION SENIORS!!!  Planning for Graduation 2023 has begun and it is almost time for you to order 

your graduation cap and gown! The rep from Jostens will be here at BHS next week on Tuesday and 
Wednesday, March 7 and 8. Please come to the SH Cafeteria on Tuesday or Wednesday during the lunch 
periods to place your order for graduation.  

 
• The National English Honor Society will meet Tuesday, March 7th at 7:10 AM in the high school library. 

We will have two very important guests in attendance, Ms. Collins, who will be addressing our involvement 
in the English department’s SEL school-wide writing initiative, Ride the Wave of Kindness and Mrs. Biener, 
who will be helping us get ready for Poem in Your Pocket Day.  

 
• The Junior High Student Council will be hosting their Dance on Friday, March 17th from 6-8 PM in the 

East Gym. Tickets will be sold through March 16th for $10 each. Permission slips can be picked up from 
or handed in to any Junior High Student Council member or to Mr. Fasano in room 235.     

 
• The World Language Club cordially invites you to our annual World Language Week Celebration, 

Monday, March 6th through Friday, March 10th! This year’s theme is “languages for a peaceful world.” Stay 
tuned for scavenger hunts, trivia contests, an epic music battle and an afternoon of crafts, music, selfies and 
sweet treats! 

 
 
 
 


